
 

REPORT: INTERLOCAL AGREEMENT FOR 

FACILITIES USAGE 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 

A Draft copy of the Interlocal Cooperation Agreement for Facilities 

Usage by and between the City of DeSoto and the DeSoto 

Independent School District is attached for Board information. 

 

Several amendments to previous the Administrative Regulations have 

been made by District Administration for consideration by City 

officials.  These amendments have been made not to change the spirit 

of the agreement, but to attempt to provide more clarity and focus for 

both parties. 

 

No meetings between the City and the District have been held at the 

time of this posting to make any permanent changes to this agreement.  

As changes are made, and agreed upon, the Board of Trustees will be 

informed before voting to extend the Interlocal Agreement. 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

None, for information only 

 

ACTION REQUIRED: 

None. 

 

CONTACT PERSON: 

Dr. David C. Harris 

 Mr. Bobby LaBorde 

 

ENCLOSURES: 

Draft – Interlocal Cooperation Agreement for Facilities Usage 
  

 

 

 


